Dear I-SCORE attendees,

Thank you for attending the DCP Investigators’ and Site Coordinators’ Opportunities for
Research Excellence meeting (I-SCORE), held virtually on March 30-March 31, 2023

Your feedback on the quality and content of [-SCORE is important for NCI DCP efforts to
continue providing valuable meetings in the future. Please take a few minutes to share your
thoughts with us using this feedback survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/I-SCORE2022

This survey should take no more than 5 minutes to complete. We would greatly appreciate if you
complete the survey by Friday April 14", 2023.

Thank you for an engaging meeting, we look forward to seeing all of you at I-SCORE 2024!

Best,
The I-SCORE 2022 Organizing Committee


https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/I-SCORE2022

